
PAPER COPIES OF THE AMERICAN-CANADIAN 

GENEALOGIST TO BE DISCONTINUED 
  

At the September 20, 2020 Board of Directors' Meeting, it was voted to 

discontinue printing paper copies of our journal. This will be a phased-out process 

and culminates with the December 2021 edition being the last printed copy. Of 

course, the electronic edition will continue to be published. 

  

If you are currently receiving the electronic edition, your Membership Dues will 

remain the same. 

  

If you currently receive the printed copy, your printed copies will be phased-

out  based on your Membership Renewal Dates, and your Dues Renewal Prices 

will become the electronic rate, a $15 decrease. So, if you do not have a current 

email address on file with our Membership Chair, please do so as soon as possible, 

by contacting:  

 

Membership@acsg.org. 

  

The following is the Phase-Out Schedule for different types of memberships: 

  

Life Members - The December 2020 journal will be your final printed version. 

  

Exchange Institutions - The December 2021 journal will be the last printed 

version. 

  

Individuals & Family Members  

  

          Memberships expiring on December 1, 2020 will only receive the electronic 

editions. 

  

          Memberships expiring January 1, 2021 through April 1, 2021 will receive 

one more printed journal - the December 2020 edition. 

  

          Memberships expiring May 1, 2021 through August 1, 2021 will receive two 

more printed journals - December 2020 & April 2021. 

  

          Memberships expiring September 1, 2021 through December 1, 2021 will 

receive three printed journals - December 2020, April 2021 & August 2021. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TaIa87WQ2BVxQ8nFmljAwrzjXftwyAby58Ygpg1SNWRgPiabVHxHje1_c27_5eim-IARU47GlA5UEMbkbNf2bh0k1F97f9GTOLiuFM1VIItmE3MLuMazpHeulREtSsrs-r8iF7tOrzGXQNcQ4dRpCbpTydO57SNBprlV5WDaW6NBajhp_nh0UQ==&c=wkW1N0m81sNSmKhejfPjdHUzKIz2HsjmBlwiTHcO7vd1XYxWTzUljA==&ch=cFTZP06RaHEpuTDAd-s2UTKS2ksWso2uFFeCgAvYHbxIzWXyOECeMA==

